Dear Parent/Carer,

It has been good to see our young people settling well into school this week. We will be in touch over the next few days with information about clubs and activities and I would encourage our pupils to take advantage of these opportunities as they are a great way to learn new skills, building confidence, have fun and meet new friends.

At lunchtime today the fire alarm activated by accident and it was pleasing to see our pupils conduct themselves in a sensible and helpful way during the evacuation, showing good awareness of procedures. As this happened at the beginning lunch, the break was extended to make sure all pupils had time to eat their lunch.

I would also thank parents/carers for their support in driving and parking sensibly around the school grounds. There is limited space for vehicles to collect pupils at the end of the day so these efforts are appreciated. When dropping pupils off at the drop-off area in the morning please use the full space of the drop-off area to ensure as many vehicles as possible can access the space. Please do not park in the bus bay or on raised kerb areas for our young people's safety.

Many thanks for your ongoing support of the your young person(s) and the school.

Yours faithfully,

lain Livingstone

